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October 14, 2021 
 
Dear Park Elementary Families: 

It has been my privilege to serve the students, families, and staff of Park Elementary for the past two and a half years. I have enjoyed meeting so many of you and partnering with you to support the success of CBSD’s youngest learners! Elementary students are full of energy and questions and eager to learn. Their curious approach to the world around them has much to teach all of us.  

Next week, I will begin my new position as principal of the Hill Campus, grades 7-12. Dr. Jodie Parkinson, current middle school principal, will move into the position as principal of Park. Dr. Parkinson is dedicated to the students and families of the Borough and excited for this opportunity. I have no doubt that she will continue to build a positive, safe, and supportive learning environment for each of our students.  

Thank you for your kindness and support. I look forward to continuing my service in the Columbia Borough School District and hope to continue to see your children at school-related events!  


Warm regards, 

 
Elizabeth Landis 
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